
554-765-0088 

Robert.Malone@email.edu 

Boulder, COWellington 

Members of the Government Scholarship Review Committee,

My name is Robert Malone, and I'm a high school senior at Mile High Academy. Next year, I
plan to attend Open Range University and major in anthropology with a minor in linguistics. 

When I heard of the government's interest in supporting students entering the social
sciences, I immediately wanted to learn more about the initiative. 

I'm passionate about ethnography, human geography and global politics, and I currently
have a 3.9 GPA. I'm also the president of the Mile High Academic social science club, and I
believe I am the right candidate for your scholarship.

I was first interested in anthropology and ethnography after enrolling in a global geography
and politics course during my second year of high school. 

This class began my passion for learning about other cultures, languages and lifestyles, and
I knew I wanted to find a career that allowed me to conduct research and learn more about
people around the world.With my positive study habits and strong interpersonal skills, I'm
confident that I can use the funding your organization offers to advance my learning and
prepare for my career. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

If you have questions about my application, please contact me by phone at 554-765-0088 or
via email at Robert.Malone@email.edu.

Best regards,

Robert Malone

[Signature]


